
            

            

            

      

This is the final PIP newsletter of Y5. 

Thank you for all your support this year. 

It has been a pleasure to teach your lovely children this year and I wish them, and 

you, a relaxing, restful summer break. 

They are all ready for the move to Y6 where I know they will do great things. I hope 

they will come and see me in September. 

I’m looking forward to my move to Y4 in September where I will get to know some 

younger brothers and sisters of children I have already taught. 
 

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

 

 

 

Homework Tasks. 

Task 1: 

In preparation for the spelling tests, review and revise all the spelling patterns in your 

yellow spelling books. 

 

Task 2: 

Review and revise your times tables as we will be doing a test up to 12x12 

 

 
  
            

            

            

            

            

Parents in 
Partnership 

Year 5:  

Date set: 12:7:19     

This week we have been learning:-  

English: The children have planned and written their own story set in another country. This is the 

final piece of unaided and assessed writing for Y5. 

Spellings: This week’s spelling pattern was adding the suffix –ive. Over the next week, the children 

will be tested on the Y3/4 and Y5/6 spelling lists. 

Maths: The children have revised factors, multiples, prime and composite numbers. 

 

My child’s response to the tasks.         

Extreme Reading, Caught Writing 


